
From: Amara Tahir [mailto:dr.amaratahir@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 22, 2019 12:20 PM 
To: imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: MANZOOR, Humayoon 
Subject: CCB4 UCPO 

 

Dear Imran,                                                          
As discussed over the phone, UCPO Shahnaz Sadar Town CCB4 did not submit her 
official resignation yet despite of multiple reminders and is not redoinding to messages 
and phone calls. Kindly do the needful.                                                         
 
Regards,                                                               
Dr. Amara Tahir  
 


